

The Northern Virginia Chorale L.O. Box 701 Springfield, Virginia 22150

the Ghorale 2018-19 Season

Dear Friends and Patrons of the Arts:

This year marks the 43rd Season of our Chorale. It is with great pleasure that we present a rich and varied program for you. In addition to our scheduled concerts, our Outreach Program continues to serve the community by singing each month in area nursing homes

The Northern Virginia Chorale will again this year present its concerts in the marvelous acoustics of St. Mark's Lutheran Church in Springfield. We sincerely appreciate the ongoing support of the pastors, members, and staff at St. Mark's.

The **2018-19 Season** promises to be an exciting one! On December 1st, our holiday concert will feature Vivaldi's *Magnificat* accompanied by a string orchestra, along with other works of the holiday season. We will conclude with our traditional carol sing-along, always a favorite with our audience members. For our March 16th concert, the Chorale will perform Lauridsen's *Lux Aeterna* and Beethoven's *Ode to Joy*. Our season ends with our May 18th concert, which will feature the music of Stephen Sondheim, along with a variety of other musical selections that will include folk, spirituals, classical, and pop. We will host our ever-popular dessert and savories reception following this concert. All concerts this season will begin at 4:00 p.m.

I invite you to become a season ticket holder during the NVC's 2018-19 Season, and to also look into the many additional benefits available to you at our various levels of donorship listed on our website, at: http://www.northernvirginiachorale.org under our Patrons/Support the Chorale section. With your support, we can continue to bring exciting concerts to the Northern Virginia community!

We follow a simple formula:

Great choral music + very talented, well-rehearsed singers and instrumentalists = A memorable concert for our deserving community audience!

Let the glories of beautiful music bring us together once again—to celebrate, to enchant, and to remember! I look forward to seeing you at our concerts this Season. Thank you for your continued patronage.

Sincerely,

Robert S. Webb, Jr.



Robert S. Webb, Jr. Artistic Director The Northern Virginia Chorale